
Hello North Hampton families and friends, 
  
I truly enjoyed the fabulous Choral concert last night. It was a great program and the students gave an 
amazing performance. What a joy!   
  
Report cards for Term 1 will be open via the Web2School Parent Portal on Friday, 12/08 at Noon.  A hard 
copy will also be sent home with your child that afternoon.  Please take some time to discuss your child's 
progress as a learner and help him or her to strategize how to keep up the positive momentum.  If you have 
any questions, please don't hesitate to reach out to your son or daughter's teacher. 
  
Elementary parents- Unified Arts classes that only meet one time (1X) per week (Library and Technology), 
will not report a grade on the report card For Term 1.  Since these classes only met 7, or even 6, times with 
the teacher during the Term, the teachers need to have more information and more time with their students 
before they can provide meaningful feedback about their progress and growth. 
  
Calendar worthy events and dates: 
Thursday, December 14th- Grades 5 and 6 Holiday Band Concert- 6pm 
Tuesday, December 19th- Grades 7 and 8 Holiday Band Concert- 6pm 
Thursday, December 21st- PAL meeting- 6pm- NHS library 
Thursday, December 21st- North Hampton School Board meeting- 7pm- NHS Chorus room 
EARLY RELEASE- Friday, 12/22 at 12:15 for the Holiday Vacation 
School Reconvenes on Tuesday January 2nd, 2018! 
  
Thank you North Hampton parents and families! We appreciate all that you do to help support your children 
and your school. 
  
Erik M. Anderson 
Principal 
North Hampton School 
eanderson@sau21.org 
(603) 964-5501 
 


